
 

2009 became a history finally, and now it comes to the new page of the New Year, we 

wish you all the best in 2010! 

 

Although 2009 was found to be a tough year, Sun-Tech did not stop investing in 

education technology. With the heart of pursuing excellence, our R&D team had spent 

their effort continuously in product enhancement. Today we are proud to announce that 

the latest version of XCLASS –XCLASS EVO is planned to launch in the first quarter 

of 2010. 

 

The most wanted and most powerful XCLASS yet – XCLASS EVO 

We treasure our customers; therefore, your opinions are always important to us and 

give us motivation to improve. As a result, XCLASS EVO is developed. Base on 

customers’ comments on previous version, XCLASS EVO is more reliable and 

advanced, with enhanced broadcasting feature; video sharing is now more stable. 

Moreover, a newly developed Quiz module will be included in XCLASS EVO and we 

are sure teachers would like this advancement by relieving their workload. More 

features would be revealed when it is launched! Please look forward to it! We believe 

that with the use of XCLASS EVO, together with our DLL and some hardware 

products like PRO-ONE, a total solution of language laboratory would be offered to 

you. 

 

The world’s largest educational technology event – BETT London 2010 

As all of you may know, we have just returned from BETT London 2010. Thanks for 

all your support in the exhibition, especially for those who came and visited our booth. 

During the exhibition, we showcased our XCLASS EVO, and received so much 

positive feedback. We will continue improving it and hopefully, XCLASS EVO will 

be your favorite education software in the future.  

 

Coming up in 2010 

Not only focusing on product development, we are also keen on promoting IT 

education to different countries. We hope everyone could benefit from IT education by 

using our products, and enlighten student’s interest in study. 

 

Last but not least, we would like to thank again for all your continuous support. Hope 

that you could get updated information about our current development and future 



prospect through this newsletter. 

 

If you have any inquiry about our products, please feel free to contact our Sales Team 

at sales@suntechgroup.com for further information and product demonstration. 

 

 


